
 

 
   

 
 

 
   

  
  

Request  Reference:  FOI/57/23  
Published:  16  January 2024  

Information  requested:  

I wish to make a Freedom of Information Request for the cost in employing locum 
Psychiatrists in 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022 & 2023. 

Response:   

The State Hospital has not used the services of locum Psychiatrists in the years stated and as 
such we give notice under Section 17 of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act that we do 
not hold the requested information. 
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